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City Council Bill 08-0134 was submitted by City Councilmember Bernard Young at the request
of Project PLASE (People Lacking Ample Shelter and Employment), c/o Mary Slicher,
Executive Director.

Project PLASE has been operating and serving homeless individuals for over 20 years and has an
excellent reputation in the community.

The Commission on Aging and Retirement Education (CARE) supports the conditional use for
Project PLASE to operate a nonprofit home and transitional facility for the care and custody of
homeless individuals located at 2031 St. Paul Street.
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C: Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison to City Council
Frank E. Johnson, Deputy Executive Director
Tessa Hill-Aston, Housing Administrator
Sheila Lawrence, CARE Legislative Liaison
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